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I’d like to thank you all for the great experience in Germany.  

For the next students that want to go to Jade in the summer course, I would like to say that it will be 
one of the most life changing experiences that you will probably have.  

I made a lot of new friends from different countries, and learned a lot about their cultures while we 
lived together in the boat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Wilhelmshaven has a really cozy atmosphere, the local residents were very polite with us even if we 
do not speak German and the university has an amazing structure.  

Originally, I was not assigned to the lane that I did, but the way that the course is made makes me 
enjoy my trip a lot.  

So, I can say that I am not the same as who I was when I arrived there, thank you for the opportunity.  

I hope to be back soon :) 

 


